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SUMMARY
Requires State Department of Energy to establish public process for purpose of investigating
potential costs and benefits that would arise from electric utilities participation in regional
transmission organization. Requires department to report findings to interim committees of
Legislative Assembly related to energy and business no later than September 15, 2022.

Sunsets January 2, 2023.
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